
 
 

 

26 September 2023 

MANAGING DIRECTOR COMMENCEMENT 

Further to the release dated 1 August 2023 in which it was announced that Mark Scatena would succeed 
Michael Wedgwood as the Managing Director of BWP Management Limited, the Board of BWP 
Management Limited, the responsible entity for BWP Trust, is pleased to advise that Mark Scatena has 
commenced as Managing Director effective from today. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 
Mark Scatena 
Managing Director 
BWP Management Limited 
Telephone:  +61 8 9327 4356 
E-mail:   investorrelations@bwptrust.com.au 


